
 
Summary Continuation 

 

The Audit report contains eighteen (18) locations. Our audits indicated that nine (9) locations 
complied with policies and procedures. There were nine (9) locations reported that contained 
audit exceptions.  The Audit Committee reviewed and approved this report for transmittal to 
the School Board during the Committee’s May 10, 2018 meeting.   
 


